November 23, 2016 Newsletter

Notes from the Office of the President

Dear fellow Bassmasters, :
) BASSMASTERS
| call you Bassmasters because | know you are that good. | would like to

acknowledge all the winners in all of our tournaments for this year along

with all their other accomplishments in the fishing tournaments.

We are at the close of another year of the DFW Bassmasters. | would like to acknowledge all the new
members who have joined our club this year. | am sorry to see where some have left.

As your President, | hope that | have served our members and now turn over this Office to our outstand-
ing new President, Roy Mims. It has been a memorable experience to have served in this office. |look
forward in supporting our new President and his fellow Officers as well as supporting our club and pro-
moting new membership and helping to grow our club.

Thanks to all for your support and friendship. Hope you all have a great Thanksgiving and Christmas Hol-
iday Season. | hope to see you all at the banquet on December the 3",

J.D...... Later.

Annual Banquet

We will have our Annual Banquet on Dec 3rd starting at 6:30pm at Gracie Lane 4720 S Cooper St, Arling-
ton, TX 76017 . We will be renewing our 2017 memberships. We have catered bar-b-que plates in. The
cost is $10 for adults and $5 for youth under 16. Bring some extra cash as there will be plenty of raffles.
If you have some donations to the raffle, just bring them on. We will also be selecting our 2017 club
tournament lakes. It should be a lot of fun, so come on out.

FUN TEAM TOURNEY: saturday Dec 10th at Squaw Creek. $50 per Team entry feee. This will be a
1 bass limit per team and will be winner take all. Start time as soon as you launch but you must text Roy
Mims at 817-501-4414 to get you on the list. Pay at weigh-in. Last cast at 3:00 and be in the weigh line
by 3:30 if you think that you have Big Bass. Reservations are now open so log in to https://
www.luminant.com/squaw-creek-park/#.WDXr5rIrLU-



